
Esther, Alice and Naomi in an open-air 
market, selling different products from their 
small scale businesses.  They received 
small capital through the Village savings 
and loaning scheme which is one of the 
activities of CWPFG.   
 
They appreciate the role of the group in 
giving women and girls a chance to be 
involved in small business activities, and 
appeal to those who can fund this 
entrepreneurship project so that many 
women and girls may get opportunity to 
engage in business. 
 


